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Hi Brad,

Thank you very much for your response with the requested information.

Thanks,
Sunny

On Thu, Jun 22, 2017 at 4:13 PM, Brad Napientek <b.napientek@eyestoneeir.com> wrote:

Sorry for the delay. The answers to your questions are attached.

 

Brad Napientek

 

From: Stephanie Eyestone-Jones 
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 1:15 PM
To: Brad Napientek
Subject: FW: Hollywood and Wilcox-NOP of EIR

 

Hi – there – see below.  Thanks.

 

From: Sunbula Azieh [mailto:sunbula.azieh@lacity.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 1:15 PM
To: William Lamborn; Stephanie Eyestone-Jones
Cc: Christopher DeMonbrun; Albert Lew
Subject: RFI: Hollywood and Wilcox-NOP of EIR

 

Hi Stephanie,

 

We have received the request for the project stated above and to work on the CEQA studies, require more information regarding the proposed project. To conduct
our wastewater analysis, can you please provide us with:

 

 Proposed:

 

1): The number of bdrms for the 260 multi family residential units: uses by residential units such as the following:

 

   Residential (3 bd  unit) - XXX units

   Residential (2 bd  unit) - XXX units

   Residential (1 bd  unit) - XXX units

 

If there are not sufficient details of the residential units, please provide the maximum # of Bedrooms per unit that may be build. 
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2): The breakdown for the 17,800 SQ.FT for the Retail and the Restaurant is needed such as:

Retail: XXXX SQ.FT

Restaurant:  XXXX SQ.FT

 

3): SQ.FT for Other Facilities such as:

Lobby or Office: XXXX SQ.FT 

Gym: XXXX SQ.FT

Open Area:  XXXX SQ.FT

 

4): Pool / Spa

Is there any pool or Spa for the residential area? If there is any would you send us the volume for each one.

 

As soon we receive the information that is needed, we'll be able to continence our study.

 

Thank you for your attention

 

Sunny

 

--

Sunbula Azieh

Wastewater Engineering Services Division - LA Sanitation
City of Los Angeles - Department of Public Works

2714 Media Center Dr
Los Angeles, CA 90065

E-mail:Sunbula.Azieh@lacity.org
Tel: (323) 342-6231

Fax: (323) 342-6210

 

 

 

----------------------Confidentiality Notice---------------------------------------------------------------
This electronic message transmission contains information from the City of Los Angeles, which may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of
the content of this information is prohibited.
If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without reading or saving in any manner.
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

-- 
Sunbula Azieh
Wastewater Engineering Services Division - LA Sanitation
City of Los Angeles - Department of Public Works
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